
 

Headteacher’s Comments 

 

Dear Parents and Carers.  

 

What a lovely wintery week we have had in school. The Explorers 
wrapped up warm and had a fantastic day at the Footprint with Woodmatters on Wednesday for 
Forest school. The children enjoyed exploring the woods and the intricacies of winter twig ID. The 
children also made some lovely resources to bring back to school. We love our sessions in the 
woods.  

This term the Explorers are learning about ‘People who help us’ This week they had a visit from 
Clare Reilly, one of our Local First Responders, the children learnt 
about what she does when she is one the road. 

 

Many thanks to Adam from Cumbria Cricket who spent the day in 
school with us today, delivering key cricket skills with all the chil-
dren, from Nursery to Year 6. We hope to welcome Adam back in 
the summer.  

 

Year 5 are looking forward to visiting QKS next week, to watch their production of FAME. We are sure 
the children will enjoy the show. 

Next Tuesday our Mini Police are out and about with their litter pickers. We are focusing on the Rec in Windermere. If you see us, 
please say hello.  

 

Many thanks again for supporting our CAFOD appeal last week, we were able to contribute £70.05 to the Parish towards their ap-
peal to buy a cow for CAFOD gifts. It is lovely that we can work with the Parish to fundraise for such great causes. 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend,  

Take care,  
Mrs. Lucy Bone 
Headteacher at the  

BEST PRIMARY SCHOOL in Cumbria.  

 
 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Daily Maths until May—Year 6 children 
invited  to Extra Maths at 8.30am  

Tues 24th Jan AM—Fame @ QKS 
Tues 24th Jan PM— Mini Police Litter Pick 

Tues 31st Jan—Invited children of Y6 for 
extra Maths @ The Lakes School 

Weds 1st Feb—Fri 3rd Feb—TRAILBLAZERS 
on Residential 
Weds 8th Feb—Kwick Cricket Y3/4 

Weds 15th Feb—KS2 @ Forest School all 
day 

Thurs 16th Feb—EXPLORERS @ Jenkins 
Crag Farm PM 
Thurs 16th Feb—TRAILBLAZERS planting 
Blossom Trees (details TBC) 

Friday 20th January 2023 

Reception 97% 

Year 1  100%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  100%  

Year 4  100% 

Year 5  85%    

Year 6  100% 

WOW! Well 
done every-

one! 

KS1 PE 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 Dancing with Miss Nic 

Treats from Frank who came to visit us 

from a parish in Preston 


